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Culver St.
Car drop off and pick up only
Snow Elementary School
Parking Lot








Bus drop off and pick up only
Houston St.

The bus drop off and pick up has been relocated to the back of the school on Houston St.  No car drop offs or pickups in the bus lane!
A car lane directly in front of the school has been designated for active car drop offs and pickups.  There is no parking in this area! 
If you need to park, please proceed to the parking lot off Culver.
We have asked the Dearborn Police to help us monitor and enforce these parking and traffic regulations for the safety of our children.  We would appreciate your cooperation.
